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Dear Parents!
We are happy to welcome you in 2023! We hope that everyone got some rest during the

Christmas break and the children are ready for the attractions that we have prepared for

January. We will meet a very nice bunny, Roo, who is going to invite us to play together using

an interactive book by Marysia Bursche.

What have we prepared for this month?

In the first week of January, all our preschoolers and children in żłobek are going to revise the

material introduced in the previous months. Regular repetitions are the key to effective

learning of a foreign language, which is why speak:art cannot miss them.
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That means singing the songs and a week full of different language games, movement

activities and maybe even some projects! Who knows, where the imagination will take our

teachers!

In the second week of January, older groups will learn to name various winter activities and

snow games. The songs This is the Way We Sled and Snowman Dance will be sung by older

students, while younger children will focus on dressing a snowman with the support of I'm A

Little Snowman song.

A real fun awaits our students in the third week! We will have the pleasure of working with

the original materials of Marysia Bursche, who, under the banner of Head Full of Ideas,

creates outstanding quality teaching materials. Our preschoolers will work using the

booktelling method, which means that they will not only learn about the preschool life of Roo

the bunny, but will also have a chance to experience a unique way of reading and going

through the content of books.

In the fourth week of January, most groups will still enjoy spending time with Roo, especially

in the context of playing outside (warm clothes for the winter time). We will put some warm

clothes on the bunny (a hat, a scarf, socks, winter boots) and sing the following songs:

WINTER song for children (6-year-olds), Put On Your Boots (3-5 year olds) and Mitten Colors

Song (2-year-olds and żłobek). The youngest children will focus on playing with the mittens,

i.e. mittens/ mitts.

Great fun and a lot of learning guaranteed!

Have a sparkling New Year!

Adrianna Chmielewska
speak:art owner
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https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=TOYmXqu9hsc
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=F5JMofSKeR0
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=FczqntFwb6k
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=FczqntFwb6k
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Xk2WpcN8IfM
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Xk2WpcN8IfM
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=AsZwvuUmHGU
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=GLfFS5BKyVE
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=GLfFS5BKyVE
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